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May 25, 2017 

 

“If I had ten thousand tongues, I could not thank you enough!” 

 

RE: Thanks and Gratitude For Making the Texas Hosted 2017 Conference a Huge Success! 

 

Greetings All! 

 

On behalf of Hon. John Bettis, President of the Conference of Grand Masters, Sis. Ruby Meeks, 

President of Conference of Grand Matrons and Grand Patrons, Sis. Martha Wolridge, Grand 

Worthy Matron, Hon. Robert Calloway, Grand Worthy Patron of Norris Wright Cuney Grand 

Chapter and the Grand Lodge Officers of the Most Worshipful Prince Hall Grand Lodge of 

Texas and its Jurisdiction, it is with great gratitude and appreciation that I thank you for the role 

that you played in making the 98th Conference of Grand Masters Prince Hall Masons, Inc. and 

the 69th Conference of Grand Matrons and Grand Patrons Prince Hall Affiliated a success.   

   

I thank Deputy Grand Master Michael T. Anderson for serving as Conference Committee 

Chairman and Sis Rhonda Cousin for serving as Co-Chairman. Thank you to all of the 

committees that worked on organizing and executing the plans to pull off one of the best 

Conferences that I have attended.  This includes the souvenir book, transportation, tours, golf 

outing, hostesses, and events committees.   

 

I also thank all that served on the Memorial, Joint Opening and Banquet programs, including the 

speakers, musicians, color guards and hostesses.  

 

I thank all of the office staffs, registration, and hospitality personnel.  I thank the Library 

Museum personnel for making it a tourist attraction for the Conference. A special thanks to the 

OES Chapters both locally and around the state that had fund raisers and provided bag stuffers!  

 

A special thanks to the two host Grand Bodies that graciously agreed to take on the responsibility 

of hosting the conference.  Now others know that we work together for the good of the Order 

here in the “Country of Texas”!  

 

Fraternally yours,    

                                                                Attested 

 

Hon. Wilbert M. Curtis,   R.W. Tracey T.C. Bittle 

M.W. Grand Master                                                                         Grand Secretary  
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